
Dear Parent, 
 
By now you have received a letter informing you about the upcoming Illinois 5Essentials Survey: 
Organizing Schools for Improvement. As noted in my earlier letter, the 5Essentials Survey is the 
foundation of the school improvement process.  
 
We guarantee that survey responses will never be connected to you or your child.  No 
individual will be identified in the school reports; school principals or teachers will never see 
any individual responses. School reports will only present summary information of how parents 
feel as a whole, such as the percent of parents agreeing that they feel comfortable raising 
concerns to their child’s teacher.  
 
This is your opportunity to give feedback on how your child’s school is doing. We encourage 
you to participate in this survey and help improve Illinois’ schools for our children.   
 
Please visit:  https://illinois.5-essentials.org to participate in the Illinois 5Essentials Parent 
Survey.  
 
If you have any questions about the survey, please contact 5Essentials Customer Support at     
1-866-440-1874 or 5essentials@uchicago.edu.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
                                          
Jeff Fetcho, Superintendent 
Hamilton County C.U.S.D. 10 
  
 
Privacy Policy:  https://survey.5-essentials.org/privacy/ 
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